
We have had a lovely first few days in France Class with the new Nursery 

children and we have all enjoyed working and learning together to explore the 

classroom and different areas of the school. We have explored our school, met 

Mrs Gray in the office and found out about all the important jobs she has to do 

every day.   

 

Our topics this half term are ourselves and 

the local environment and we will also be 

learning about our class country France. We 

can already say ‘Bonjour’ to answer the 

register and when Mrs Critchlow came to see 

us on our first day we said ‘Au Revoir’ when 

she left. Mrs Whaley our teacher is very 

impressed already! We are also looking 

forward to cooking some French cuisine and 

tasting lots of traditional French food.  

We went and visited the sensory garden on a nature walk and had our picture 

taken next to the dragon fly. We also found 2 plums when we were playing at 

break time. Over the next few days we are going to go and collect some more to 

use as a topping on the crepes we are making next week in Let’s Get Cooking.   

 


